
From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: Cheviot Close/Chiltern Way DD591/19A
Date: 24 July 2022 07:57:16

I am not in favour of the parking restrictions.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone









From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: DD/591/19A
Date: 19 July 2022 09:26:42

Dear Sir, in response to your letter of 8 July, I write to give you our response to the proposed extension of
double yellow lines into Cheviot Close from Chiltern Way in Tonbridge (DD/591/19A)
We believe that the addition of lines on the tight curve on the West side of the junction would be of benefit as
this is potentially dangerous when cars park there. The extension of new lines along the East side of Chiltern
way would reinforce current practice of parking only being available on the West side. However, we see no
benefit of extending any lines into Cheviot Close on either side as the width of the road as well as the lack of
any persistent problems makes this unnecessary and of little benefit to safety or convenience.



From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: DD/591?19a Chiltern Way and Cheviot Close
Date: 25 July 2022 13:07:04

I support the proposals for changes to the on street parking
arrangements at the above.  The double yellow lines on the corner of
Chiltern and Cheviot are really necessary.  I have slight reservations
about the double yellow lines in Cheviot Close as the feeling is this
will push the parked traffic further down the Close but I guess they
have to be done.



From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: DD/591/19A Chiltern Way & Cheviot Close
Date: 14 July 2022 15:03:44

Dear Sir/Madam,

Ref: DD/591/19A Chiltern Way & Cheviot Close

I write in support of the Borough Council’s proposals for changes to the on-street parking
here.

Comments

We feel the changes will make the roads safer with parking confined to a single side of the
road.

Yours faithfully,
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From:
To: Parking Office
Subject: DD/591/19A Chiltern Way & Cheviot Close
Date: 19 July 2022 11:19:44

I agree with yellow lines as shown in Chiltern Way and going around the bends into
Cheviot Close but I disagree with how far the lines extend into Cheviot Close. The lines
going as far as they do into Cheviot Close serve no useful purpose.
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